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DATE:   April 17, 2023     OPHPR-2023-006 
 
TO:     Hospital Emergency Managers   
 
FROM:   William Gerrish, Health Program Supervisor 
 
SUBJECT:  PPE Ordering 
 
 
The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) has a supply of N95 and surgical masks, 
gloves in various sizes (with the exception of medium), examination gowns and face shields 
from our current PPE Stockpile.  
 
We offer these products as part of our efforts to maximize their distribution prior to May 11, 
2023 when the Public Health Emergency ends.  
 
To express your interest in these products, please email our warehouse at PHAD.dph@ct.gov. 
Please also copy me at william.gerrish@ct.gov. A response by Friday, April 21st is appreciated.  
 
The N95s are all 3M, with the earliest expiration dates in June 2025. Brands and specifics for the 
other products can be provided by the warehouse upon your inquiry.   
 
All products ordered will be delivered to their facilities within two weeks. 
 
 
cc: Lisa Morrissey, Deputy Commissioner 
 Francesca Provenzano, Section Chief 
 Michael Mozzer, Planning Unit Chief 
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